
News

SWOSU Reminds About Fall and Spring Semester
Changes
Southwestern Oklahoma State University reminds students and area residents about several date changes on the Weatherford and Sayre campuses.
           

Classes meet as usual on November 23 and 24, the Monday and Tuesday before Thanksgiving break.
After Thanksgiving Break, all classes transition to virtual. There will be three days of virtual Dead Days on November 30-December 2. Virtual
finals will start on Thursday, December 3, and end on Wednesday, December 9.
Spring semester classes start January 11, and students return to on-campus classes.
There will be no traditional spring break but the semester will end one week earlier than normal and the last day of the semester is April 30.
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